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Poinsettia Pick-Up 
 

November 26, 2020 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Thank you very much for purchasing poinsettias this year! 
 
Our poinsettias are expected to be delivered to the school on Wednesday, December 
2nd.  Pick-up time for parents/guardians is between 4:00 and 6:00. 
 
To ensure everyone’s safety as we follow our COVID protocols, all flower pick-ups 
this year will take place at the front of the school.  Families can drive up to the front of 
the school and our staff and volunteers will place your order in your vehicle for you so 
that you can remain in your vehicle.   
 
To help facilitate your arrival, especially for our larger orders, you are welcome to call 
613-217-3987 and we will ensure your order is ready for you when you arrive.   
 
Thanks again for your support of poinsettia fundraiser! 
 
 
Mr. Minutillo   Ms. Fraser 
Principal   Vice-principal 
  


